
DALHOUSIE UNIVERSITY 
MALI FAX, N.S

OFFICE OF THE PRES15 NT December 4, 1926.

Sir Arthur 7. Currie,
Principal, McGill University, 

Montreal.

Dear Sir:

Your letter of ïovember 10th 
addressed to President Mackenzie was held for 
his personal attention as,at that time, we had 
thought ha would be coming home any day. Dr. 
Mackenzie has told me you have been to see him, 
and you therefore know that he will not be 
home even yet for a week or two.

I therefore wish to thank you 
for the report concerning the Department of 
Physical Education at McGill University, which
you were good enough to send to us

trulyYours ve

Secretary to the Presidenthjh/ a.


